
From: Jordan McKenna <jmckenna@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 10:39 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Digital POWRR Institute 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I am writing to inform you that I attended the Digital POWRR Institute in Naperville, IL at the 
NIU Naperville Conference Center on July 24-26, 2023. The training was hosted by Preserving 
(digital) Objects With Restricted Resources, also known as POWRR. Refreshments were 
provided. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything further. 
 
Thank you! 
Jordan 
 

Jordan McKenna | Librarian III 
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